The Model A was that I was driving was a 1928 Tudor, a very famous one. It is probably one of the most written about of any Model A, except perhaps Betsy. It was featured in The Restorer three times, In the November/December 1987 issue, in the July/August 1994 issue, and again in the November/December 1995 issue. It was also on the Front Cover of The Restorer July/August 1994. The folks in Australia also gave me a 108 page book Globe-Trotting by Vintage Car, written on the car by Bevan Sharp who also wrote the articles for The Restorer. In 1988, the car was driven across the US as part of the around the world trip that was featured, and spent some time in Charlie Viosca's garage at his home just north of Dallas. A couple of years ago, the car was re-restored, and repainted. It was a very nice Model A, very tight, much tighter than my Slant Window.  

The Model A Restorers Club of Western Australia is affiliated with only one American Club, MAFCA.

 

 

